

December 11th ONAP Archecture Meeting

Pre-meeting agenda points:

| Key | Summary | Description | Status | Resolution |
|---------------------|-----------------------------------|--|----------------|------------|
| ONAP ARC- 386 | Arch presentation for V F2F | <p>Review the Architecture input slides for the Virtual F2F.</p> <p>The following slides were walked through: https://wiki.onap.org/download/attachments/8225716/2018-12%20Virt%20F2F%20-%20%20Dublin%20Architecture%20Requirements-pa2.pptx?api=v2</p> <p>There is still a discussion to be held regarding the deployment of analatics at the edge.</p> <p>Updates are to be made and then it was considered OK to present.</p> | CLOSED | Done |
| ONAP ARC- 271 | Tosca Taskforce Tracking | <p>2018-10-30 Arc Dublin F2F</p> <p>Alex presented the slides</p> <p>There was a comment that there is other cloud infrastructures other than K8s that should be represented. Thsi was acknowledged</p> <p>There was a comment that the SOL006.</p> <p>There was a question about the scope of the "TOSCA-X" is it VNF scope or service scope.</p> <p>It was clarified that for dublin there is no identified demand for SOL006 (YANG).</p> <p>There was a commenet to take into account the AAI implications.</p> | IN PROGRESS | Unresolved |

[2 issues](#)

Recording:

.....

[Arcchom 2018-12-11 Recording.mp4](#)